
 HOLIDAY SALE 

ORGANIZED FOR RBS 

 by Girl Scouts 

Dear Parents, 

 

It’s that time of year again. We’re getting ready to hold the Rock Brook 

Holiday Sale for the students and we wanted to get some information 

from you. The sale will be held during the school day at Rock Brook 

School on Friday, 11/10/2017. At the sale, your child can purchase gifts 

to give to family and friends during the Holiday Season. Each gift costs 

only $1 dollar and the gift will be wrapped and tagged for them at the 

event. To make this event successful, we will need to have a good 

estimate of the number of items that should be purchased in each 

category listed.  

Please indicate the number of gifts that your child will be purchasing 

in each category and return this form along with the money for those 

gifts to your child’s teacher no later than FRIDAY, OCTOBER 27th.  

We will communicate with your child’s teacher to ensure that he or she 

will come home with the correct number of gifts. Please list the names 

of the recipients for each gift in the respective category so we can label 

the gifts correctly.  Please indicate if the recipient will receive more 

than one gift. 

THANK YOU!!!! 

 

 



RBS Holiday Sale  

Child’s Name____________________________Class____ 

Adult Female (grandmas, moms, aunts, sibs)     

__________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________ 

Adult Male (grandpas, dads, uncles, sibs)            

__________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________ 

Girls 12 - 17 (siblings, friends, cousins)                 

__________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________ 

Boys 12 - 17 (siblings, friends, cousins)                 

__________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________ 

Young Kids (siblings, friends, cousins)                   

__________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________ 

Pets – Please indicate type as well!                                                                             

__________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________ 

PLEASE COMPLETE AND RETURN WITH CASH BY FRIDAY, OCTOBER 27TH. 

 

The actual sale will be held on Friday, November 10th.  The GS Troop 

that organizes this event needs time to shop for the gifts. 


